
Satisfactory Academic 
Progress Warning 
Acknowledgment 

 

Based on a review of your recently completed semester, we are notifying you that you are not meeting 

the minimum standards of Satisfactory Academic Progress (SAP) that are required in  order to continue 

to receive financial aid. SAP is based on three criteria that you must meet to keep your financial aid: 

Cumulative Grade Point Average (GPA), Completion Rate (completed credits / attempted credits), and 

maximum timeframe. These criteria are detailed in the enclosed Satisfactory Academic Progress policy. 
 

You are being placed on Financial Aid Satisfactory Academic Progress (SAP) Warning. 
 

What You Must Do Now:   

• Please review the enclosed Satisfactory Academic Progress Policy and the criteria required to 

qualify for financial aid. Progress toward degree completion is reviewed at the end of each 

semester (fall, spring, and summer) for all semester-based, day students and after 

increments of 21 weeks for term-based, online students.  

• Sign, and return this notice to the Office of Financial Aid acknowledging that you have read and 
understood the SAP Policy. Please note you will not receive financial aid for the current semester 
until this completed form has been returned to our office. A handwritten signature is required. 

 

Also note that if you fail courses or withdraw from courses in the upcoming semester(s), this will 

further impact your GPA and/or completion rate and you could lose your financial aid eligibility. Please 

be sure to use the Add/Drop period at the beginning of each semester/term to determine if you can 

complete the courses you have enrolled in so that you do not lose financial aid in the future.   
 

Tutoring services and academic support are available to semester-based, day students at the Center 

for Student Success. If you are in need of assistance, they can be reached by phone at 207.992.1934 or 

by email at studentsuccess@husson.edu. Term-based, online students should reach out to their 

academic advisors for additional support. 
 

If you have questions regarding your financial aid eligibility, please contact our office by 

phone at 207.941.7156 or by email at finaid@husson.edu.   

Sincerely,   

Husson University   

Office of Financial Aid   

 

I have reviewed this letter along with the Satisfactory Academic Progress policy, and understand what is 
required for me to continue to receive financial aid at Husson University.   

Student Signature: _______________________________________________ Student ID: _____________ 

Printed Name: ___________________________________________________ Date: __________________ 


